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Please support HB 4137 on behalf of our IB Diploma candidates. These students 

work extremely hard and meet many diverse criteria to obtain a diploma from IB, 

including service work, content mastery, high scores on rigorous exams, 

international-mindedness and internationally-focused curriculum. These students 

when we compare the work for the Oregon diploma meet the requirements and then 

some. It is an added burden to have them meet requirements for two diplomas to 

graduate, when the IB diploma is recognized in the international community as a 

standard for graduation. Thank you for your careful consideration of this matter. 


